
 

                                                                        

CCSO solicits tips in 2024 fatal Ladson shooting 
2024-006164 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Thursday, April 24, 2025 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Detectives with the 

Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are asking for the 

public’s help in finding the suspect(s) responsible for the 

death of 20-year-old Keonna Brown. 

 

In the early morning hours of Sunday, May 26, 2024, 

Brown was attending a high school graduation party in 

the 9700 block of Tremont Avenue in Ladson when 

gunfire erupted. Brown was struck and killed.  

 

Charleston County Detectives are actively working to 

solve this case. Detectives are aware that there were 

more than 100 people at the party at the time of the incident. However, less than a dozen 

people have come forward to work with investigators. Detectives are asking witnesses to come 

forward and share any information they may have about the events leading to the shooting. 

 

No arrests have been made at this time. The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Criminal 

Investigations Division and Forensic Services Unit will continue to investigate.  

 

If anyone has information, they can contact the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-

1700. People can also contact Detective Eric Melendez at (843) 529 – 3542 or via email at 

emelendez@charlestoncounty.org. To submit tips anonymously, please email 

tips@charlestoncounty.org. 


